

From: [GRO-B]
Date: Monday, 27 May 2024 at 15:29
To: Hannah Smallwood1 <hannah.smallwood1@[GRO-C]>, Brian Williams <brian.williams@[GRO-C]>, Alan Burgess [GRO-C], Ben Harrison <Ben.Harrison@[GRO-C]>, [GRO-B]
Subject: Meeting

Dear Hannah/ Brian

Over that last few days we have had time to speak with many individuals and official groups, it is overwhelmingly obvious that the removal of the regular payment schemes cannot be allowed to happen, this was unanimously conveyed to John Glenn at the various meetings which were held with the campaign groups.

We are hoping that Sir Robert will not try and push through what is essentially going against his own recommendations.

We also feel we must mention the meeting last week where we had to hear uneducated and derogatory comments about those of us living with co infection, it is for this reason can I suggest that meetings in the future should not contain individuals but our legal teams to act as intermediaries on our behalf, this will allow things to progress without hindrance by those who have personal agendas.

Many thanks

Regards

[GRO-B]

Alan Burgess

Birchgrove Group

Sent from my Galaxy